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From The Manager's Desk
Congratulations to Billy Conn for a Hole In One on # 6. This is the second time 
he's aced it. Witnesses included Dana Studdard. Bobby Parker. Owen adorn, 
Lance Conn, Carl Lisowski, and Dennis Cox.

Thanks to all the volunteers who came out to put the covers on the greens. This will payoff in 
the Spring with less dead spot problems. Several of our members donated enough money to 
buy new fans for the front porch. Thanks Gene Davenport. Mark Reynolds. Art Neal. Jim C. 
Thompson. George Dowdle, Bob Edison. Floyd Butler, and Herb Blakeney. The remodeling 
of the front of the building should be completed shortly. The brick facade is on hold until 
money becomes available.

There were only 8 names on the "new" cart shed list when the dust settled which is not 
enough to get the project off the ground. However, we will keep the sign up sheet available 
for a while before we shut the door on a new shed.

Welcome new members Neal Davis, Dick Webster and Donnie Elkin. Neal and Dick are 
associated with Rothe Computers and have been very helpful in the past on several computer 
problems.

Green Oaks members and staff were saddened by the loss of Fred Robinson on December 
31,2003. He played most days with the noon group" and he was a delight to play with. We 
win miss him.

SAM 
Tournament Committee: Next meeting is February 12,2004 @ 7Pm
Steak Nights this month are 5 and 19 February 

From the Superintendent:
I also want to thank those people who helped cover and Uncover the greens. It  
would have been a tough job with out you. Also, We will be spraying some pre-  
emerge chemicals in February but the spraying should not interfere with play.  
We will also be filling in some of the low spots throughout the course. As a final  
note, please stay on the cart paths when the sign is out. It will prevent a lot of  
damage which will not heal up until springtime.



Wayne

SUPER BOWL PARTY
Art Neal, Jim C. Thompson, Floyd Butler and friends will be serving grilled  
pork tenderloin, baked beans, potato salad, bread, bacon wrapped steak  
snacks, etc.Come join us for food, fun and football on February 1 st at 5  
P. M


